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Dear Mr. Chairman and Committee Members, 

 I stand to present neutral testimony on behalf of HB 2020.  I have been a 
thorough advocate for election integrity for years now and as a citizen of this 
state would like to present to you some items that I believe should be given 
very serious consideration in this bill.  Often, I find that election bills have 
good intentions to begin with but can ultimately be made better with further 
research and information. 

 I have attached to this testimony a letter that I received in an email 
today that was sent to the Secretary of States office regarding federal 
databases for citizenship verification.  I do not disagree that there is likely 
great benefit for the underlying intention of this bill to utilize information from 
the DMV, but how you process and verify these lists can possibly be done in a 
better way.   

 True the Vote has been bringing awareness to the availability of 
additional federal databases to cross check for citizenship information.  I am 
aware that Kansas uses the SAVE database for this verification, but the letter 
referenced in my testimony does tell us that there are additional databases.  
It is additionally my understanding that the SAVE database does not give our 
Secretary of States office a very detailed amount of information and they do 
conduct additional research to complete their investigation into lawful voters. 

 Since I do not work in the Secretary of State’s office, nor am I privy to 
the list information and what exists inside the SAVE database specifically, so I 
bring this letter forward to the committee merely to consider and further 
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additional language that you may wish to add in this statute.  Our federal 
government, under the last administration, has done reprehensible damage 
to the state of our country and so I do support the effort to identify and 
remove all unlawfully registered voters.  As our elected law makers I leave it 
up to you to consider any additional amendments if any and pray that this 
letter is helpful documentation for consideration of this matter. 

 

Thank you, 

Missy Leavitt 

 

 

 















 


